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SCA 1.6 Amp 3 Stage Battery Charger 
The product is a black,3 stage, direct plug-in battery charger with various output 
leads. 

 The affected units can be identified by the brand: SCA marked on the front, and 
the model number SCA12V1.6A-2 and the batch number printed on the plug side 
of the device, as per the images above. This recall is limited to 4 batches sold from 
Dec 2021 to Nov 2022, those being “Q042021, Q062021, Q122021 and Q062022”. 

Sold at Supercheap Auto stores between Dec 2021 to Nov 2022. 

Defect: The protection circuity of the product is not compliant with AS/NZS 

Standards. This can cause the output connector of the battery charger to become 

live. 

Hazard: Risk of electric shock, which can cause serious injury or death. 

What to do: Consumers should immediately stop using the battery charger and 

return it to the nearest Supercheap Auto store for a full refund. To find the 

nearest store, consumers can visit http://www.supercheapauto.com.au/store-

locator 

Contact details: For more information, contact Supercheap Auto: 

phone: 0800 500 605 

email: CustomerCareCentre@superretailgroup.com 

online: https://www.supercheapauto.co.nz 
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